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We hope everyone had a nice spring break and Easter.  We are heading into the final months of 

school now and it’s amazing to think of how much growth we’ve seen this school year with the 

Toddlers.  It was really nice to meet with many of you at conferences to talk about your little 

ones.  What an awesome group of parents and children! 

We are looking forward to some fun events and themes coming up this month.  We will explore 

themes like Easter, Spring, Land, Water and Sky.   Your child’s artwork will be on display 

during Week of the Young Child.  We have special activities and snacks planned for that week. 

 

Dates to Remember:  

April 16 to April 20​:  Week of the Young Child with Art Show 
Each day will have a fun theme for dress up- pajama day, hat day, wacky Wednesday, What you 
want to be when you grow up day and favorite sports team day. 
 
Monday April 16, 7-8 pm​ Pediatrician Dr. Jordan Kalcheim will be speaking about Discipline & 
Structure for the Summer Months.  
 
Thursday, April 19​:  Family Night 5:15-6:30 PM with dinner and music 
 

 
Your Toddler Teachers, 
 
Laura Loppnow, Lynda Katzbeck and Christine Schaefer 


